Dear Member of the committee

I use my bicycle as transportation and I regularly ride it downtown using Colborne and King St. I have noticed the increased traffic and buses on King and feel very unsafe now to use my only mode of transportation to go downtown on King St.

I am writing to support the possibility of a protected lane for cyclists on King. Human life is precious and I hope the city would start to value the life of London citizens that use bicycles as their main mode of transportation instead of costs as a parameter to decide on increasing appropriate infrastructure.

Best regards

Dr. Marco A.M. Prado, Ph.D.